
Village of Clarksville 
Planning Commission Minutes 

June 18, 2015 
 
A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on June 18, 2015, at the 
Clarksville Village Hall.  Chairperson Robert Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Planning Commissioners present – Chairperson Robert Blocher, Vice Chair Nicole Nordhof, Jordan 
Burnie, Rick Culp, Brian Reser, Diane Sheldon, and Ex Officio Robbie Mutschler.  Absent - Diane Sheldon 
and Ex Officio Robbie Mutschler. 
 
Minutes of the May 21, 2015 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Derek provided a Zoning Administrator report: 

 Application for construction of a carport received 
 
Planning Commission suggested that sidewalk be constructed on W Cross St between First St and 
Second St on both sides of the street.  It is also suggested that sidewalks along Main St need to be 
repaired, specifically near the Post Office and on the east side of Main between High and McCormick St.  
Pat Reser will contact Fleis & Vanderbrink to get this process started.  Rick & Pat will do a walkthrough 
to prioritize repairs. 
 
Jami Manszewski reported that the Clarksville businesses held another meeting this past week.  Many 
businesses were represented.  This group is now known as Project Clarksville.  The focus is on Main St., 
but is open to all area businesses.  Meetings will be held on the last Thursday of the month at 7pm at 
the Village Hall.  The group is working on promoting Clarksville, and the primary goal is updating the 
facades downtown buildings.  Project Clarksville would like the Planning Commission to work on 
updating downtown too with items such as sidewalks, lamp posts, tax incentives, etc.  Jami will continue 
to act as the liaison between Planning Commission and Project Clarksville. 
 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be held July 16, 2015. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 

Submitted by Jordan Burnie, Secretary 


